
 
Welcome back Superstar Families,  

 

We are pleased to offer your student(s) an opportunity to participate in 
the After School Program for the 23-24 academic school year 
at Hollywood Park Elementary. Program will be accessible beginning on the first 
day of school August 31st, 2023 and will operate daily on all days that school is in 
session. The After School Program is grant funded by the district and so it is very 
important that you register soon as our roster spots are limited. Roster spots will 
not be guaranteed without registration and a confirmation of acceptance from 
parents/guardians. Apply now to avoid being waitlisted. Registration is open now 
at the link provided below.  Confirmation window will close on Friday August 11th. 
Once rosters are confirmed, we will send a follow-up email with any safety/
procedure protocols that will be in place for student participation & parent pick 
up. Thank you for your time and we hope that all continue to enjoy their summer 
break, we look forward to seeing you in the next coming weeks. Please use the 
following links for registration.  


2023-24 K-8 PROGRAMS | youth-development (youthdevelopmentscusd.org)

2023-24-k-8-application-form - Sacramento City Unified School District (scusd.edu)


 

Thanks,  

 
Luis Calderon-Huezo 


New Hope Site Director 


(916) 896-6221 


https://www.youthdevelopmentscusd.org/elemk8
https://www.scusd.edu/2023-24-k-8-application-form

